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Hello House Committee on Rules, 

 

Please support House Bill 3974 so renters like myself can experience reduced 

financial hardship when looking for a place to live. In the past three moves over the 

past two years, every home I have applied to move into has required a $50 

application screening fee. This fee is kept even if my application is denied.  

 

The results of these screening fees is hundreds of dollars being lost just to earn the 

privilege of asking a property manager if I can move in. In my opinion fees like this 

should not exist at all. At the very least, they should be capped to $20 maximum. 

 

Thank you very much, 

Jacob Apenes  


